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Comments: Wayne National Forest Single Track Trails!

 

Ms. Neuenfeldt,

I am writing you regarding the addition of single track trails at the Wayne National Forest. My self, my wife and

our 3 children all massively enjoy riding dirt bikes. We live in Michigan but make at least 2 trips a year to ride in

Southern Ohio, mostly the Monday Creek trail system. All 5 of us would agree that adding single tracks would be

loads more fun but also it would add to our safety when on the trails. When we ride on 50 inch trails there is

always the fear of a larger machine coming too fast around the next corner. The 4 wheeler/SXS will always win

against a bike. Don't get me wrong we all understand that riding on two wheels is dangerous, all 5 of us have

crashed and had injuries. The reward of a good day riding and the bonding our family gets to do on the trails FAR

out way the risk of crashing, that is why we ride! Adding single tracks to any trail system makes it safer for people

like us on two wheels and eases the minds of parents like us. We greatly appreciate your consideration in this

matter. Thank you very much for your time!

 

 

The Ewen Family

Eric, Jennifer, Wyatt, Charlotte, Elliot

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

 


